
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/11/2014 9:39:39 PM
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Jardiniere

Mike - sorry you missed dinner. I ate across from Ray O'Conner Jr. He tells me he worked with you on financing 
with JP Morgan at New Energy Ventures and that you knew his father ex Illinois Commissioner and FERC 
Chairman O'Conner. He wanted to say hello and wishes you well

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977
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